Author name: S. Kelly
Date of submission: Monday, 1 November 2021

Your submission for this review:

Re proposed hike of 34% in Central Coast Council water rates. This is excessively high, way beyond CPI and a stab in the back
to rate payers who have to also endure 15% rate hike as well. Rumours abound that Council wants to sell off water, drainage
and sewerage services to monopolistic buyers.





